
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear Pastor: 
 

I am pleased to report that the SCA Board of Education voted in June 2014 to offer full-time pastors of our covenant 

churches a 50% tuition discount for their children to attend SCA! I Timothy 5:17 says, “The elders who direct the 
affairs of the church well are worthy of double honor, especially those whose work is preaching and teaching.” At 

Summit Christian Academy (SCA), we see firsthand the value of the church in the lives of our families. It is our 

desire to honor and recognize the esteemed, biblical role pastors play in ministering to and serving the body of Christ.  

 
SCA was founded in 1989 to work with Christian families and their churches to inspire students to achieve their 

God-given potential through excellent academics and Christian training in a compassionate environment. Since its 

inception, the school has intentionally built relationships with churches that support the mission and philosophy of 
SCA through our Covenant Church program. Currently, there are more than 190 churches across the greater Kansas 

City metropolitan area that have this covenant relationship with SCA.  

 
To maintain the integrity of the Covenant Church Pastor Discount, the criteria to qualify are as follows: 

• The pastor must be in a full-time position with one of our covenant churches 

• The pastor must meet the IRS rulings concerning ministerial status as a licensed, commissioned, or ordained 

minister and file as such 

• The above information must be verified by the senior pastor or chairman of the church board 

• An annual application is required for those who wish to apply 

• The pastor discount applies to the tuition of all your children, but may not be used in conjunction with other 

tuition discounts; i.e., tuition assistance or multi-child discount 

• The discount applies only to tuition, not other fees 

• Should the pastor’s position with the church change and the above criteria are no longer met, full tuition would 

then apply 
 

SCA’s excellent academic program is grounded on a solid biblical foundation and is second to none in the Midwest, 

making SCA the school of choice for Christian families whose priority is excellence. We hope that as you experience 
firsthand the incredible SCA educational program, you will want to share it with others in your congregation and 

your sphere of influence. 

 
Enclosed is a Pastor Discount Application for your convenience. I would encourage you to visit the summit-

christian-academy.org website as well. Please feel free to contact my assistant Carol Lewis who will be happy to 

answer your questions, send you an enrollment packet, and schedule a tour for your family. We look forward to 

hearing from you soon. 
 

Serving Him Together, 

 
 

 

Chris Hahn 
Head of School 



Summit Christian Academy 
Pastor Discount Application 

I Timothy 5:17 
 

 

SCA sees firsthand the value of the church in the lives of our families.  It is the heartfelt desire of the 

Summit Christian Academy Board of Education and Administration to honor and recognize the 

esteemed, biblical role pastors play in ministering to and serving the body of Christ.  I am pleased to 

report that the SCA Board of Education has voted to offer full-time pastors of our covenant 

churches a 50% tuition discount for their children to attend our school!   

 

To maintain the integrity of the Covenant Church Pastor Discount, the criteria to qualify are as 

follows: 

 

• The pastor must be in a full-time position with one of our covenant churches 

• The pastor must meet the IRS rulings concerning ministerial status as a licensed, 

commissioned, or ordained minister and file as such 

• The above information must be verified by the senior pastor or chairman of the church board 

• An annual application is required for those who wish to apply 

• The pastor discount applies to the tuition of all your children, but may not be used in 

conjunction with other tuition discounts; i.e., tuition assistance or multi-child discount 

• The discount applies only to tuition, not other fees 

• Should the pastor’s position with the church change and the above criteria are no longer met, 

full tuition would then apply 

 

If you are interested in your child(ren) attending SCA, please complete and submit this form to Carol 

Lewis, Administrative Assistant to the Head of School. 
 

Pastor’s Name:             Phone #:      
 

Pastor’s Position:            Email:       
 

If you have previously applied for the pastor discount, has your position changed in the last year? 

  No    Yes    Describe change:        
 

Church Name:              
 

Church Info:               

      (street address) 

               

  (city)      (state)    (zip)  
 

Phone:            Fax:        
 

The name and contact information of your supervising pastor or church board to whom we can send 

the Pastoral Verification Form: 
 

Name:           Position:       
 

Full Mailing Address:              
 

Phone:         Email:    	 	 	 	
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